Toruń, 23.12.2011

Szanowni Państwo.
Bardzo dziękujemy za poświęcony czas na zrecenzowanie naszego manuskryptu zatytułowanego: „Broadband blue light for Optical Coherence Microscopy” oraz pozytywną decyzję co do możliwości opublikowania go w Photonics Letters of Poland. 
Poniżej chcielibyśmy odnieść się do kwestii poruszonych w recenzji.
Adding some own observations, let me say that it seems to me that axis headings in Figs 3 and 4 are a little bit unreadable.
We  have introduced changes, which enable to improve the readability of Figures 3 and 4 – we introduced larger fonts to describe label axes in all plots. 
I am curious also about details of the grating used for division of the input beam into eight equal diffraction orders. Was it a Dammann grating? One or two sentences explaining it or at least some link in references to the Digital Optics Corp. would be helpful for the completeness of the whole description.
Considering email conversations with the producers of this opitical element as well as the specification sheet of this product we believe it can be called Dammann grating, but unfortunately the sales manager wasn’t very disposed to state how to call it precisely (apart from the name the 1x8 spot array generator) although we asked about it several times. Therefore we didn’t elaborate on that matter in the manuscript not being sure about it.
Only one thing more, namely, taking into account significant improvement of the manuscript after answering the comments of the referee, it seems to me that authors could recognize it adding at the end of the paper customary acknowledgements to the anonymous referee.
We have added extra acknowledgement.

Z poważaniem,
Sylwia Maliszewska

Maciej Wojtkowski

